
PRESS RELEASE

Enea AB, P.O. Box 1033
164 21 Kista

Phone: +46 8 507 140 00
Fax: +46 8 507 140 40

E-mail: info@enea.com
Website: www.enea.com

Stockholm, Sweden
January 14, 2021

New board member to be proposed at the Annual General Meeting

The nomination committee for Enea AB announces that it intends to propose Jan Frykhammar as regular 
board member at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2021. Other proposals regarding election of board 
members will be announced in relation with the notice of the AGM, which takes place on May 6, 2021.

Jan Frykhammar has long experience from IT- and Telecommunication industry, previously holding 
positions as interim group CEO and CFO of Ericsson as well as serving on the board of several technology 
companies and organizations. Jan Frykhammar will start preparations for the new assignment during the 
first quarter.

For further questions, please contact

Per Lindberg, Chairman of the nomination committee
Telephone: +46 79 340 75 92

Anders Lidbeck, Chairman of the board
Telephone: +46 70 917 67 77

Jan Häglund, President and CEO
E-mail: jan.haglund@enea.com

About Enea

Enea is one of the world’s leading suppliers of innovative software for telecommunication and 
cybersecurity. Focus areas are cloud-native, 5G-ready products for data management, mobile video traffic 
optimization, edge virtualization, and traffic intelligence. More than 3 billion people rely on Enea 
technologies in their daily lives.

Enea is headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, and is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm.

https://www.enea.com


PRESS RELEASE

Enea AB, P.O. Box 1033
164 21 Kista

Phone: +46 8 507 140 00
Fax: +46 8 507 140 40

E-mail: info@enea.com
Website: www.enea.com

For more information: www.enea.com

https://www.enea.com
http://www.enea.com/

